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Back to 
School!
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Mrs. Ellis’ Grade 2 Class News! 














A Super First Week!
  The grade two class,  settled in quickly the very first week of school!  They have already begun working on reading, math, French and You and Your World!    We are currently still working on getting our routines and procedures down in our class!  I am so proud of how everyone is working so hard!
This week we will be working on getting our reading books organized for home.
I did request that homework only be handed in on Thursday of every week, the binder can return be returned daily for any communication to be sent.













	

Our secretary is available in mornings only.  If you need to leave a message please call before noon, as we will be in the classrooms in the afternoon and may not receive it right away.
Please feel free to call me at school – 547-7440
You can also leave messages in the communication binder that each child will have.
Email is also an option however; understand that I may not receive it until late in the day as I will be teaching.  Email:  Connie.Ellis@nbed.nb.ca  
Please note that if I don’t respond that means I have not received or read your email.  I will always respond as I way of you knowing I have received the message.
CHECK OUT OUR SCHOOL WEBSITE AND CLASS SITE  http://je.nbed.nb.ca 

Office Hours
Upcoming Events
















 Important Dates
 September 17th-     Meet the Teacher Night!
 October 8th-           School Photos
 October 8th-            Family Night
 October 11 & 12-  No school for students
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[image: C:\Users\connie.ellis\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.IE5\G08YYN0W\MM900283665[1].gif]Thank you to all the parents for making your child’s first week back to school a great one!  
Reminders to Parents 
Students are to bring in the following in addition to the monies for school supplies;

A water bottle
3 boxes of Kleenex 
An old shirt for painting
Book bag
Indoor shoes

This Week At A Glance!
This week will be about setting up routines and procedures.  We will be getting to know each other through various games and activities.  

This week in Language Arts students will review sight words from grade 1.  Please review with your child nightly. A weekly poem will be included in homework to be reviewed.  Students will also have nightly reading, if you have concerns please send a note in the Ziploc book bag.

In Math we are working on the numbers to 100.  I have sent home a 100’s chart so that parents can use it to review the numbers, as well as, to review skip counting by 2’s, 5’s and by 10.

In the following weeks math game instructions will be attached to various homework.
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